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Lockdown
Date: 

Dear __________ Parents,

I wanted to make you aware of a situation that took place today at school. Around 10:30 a.m., Salem Police informed us that they were searching for a suspect in a crime. They told us that this person might be dangerous and advised us to lock our school. We followed their advice, brought all outside activity indoors and locked all of our doors.

Safety of students and staff is important to us. We always follow the guidance of our local law enforcement agency and our own District security personnel. A safe learning environment was maintained, and even with the locked doors, instruction continued as usual. If you have any questions about this incident, please feel free to give our school a call.

Sincerely,

Principal
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